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Helping Rebuild Lives

Great Gaddesden School
Church Meadow

Great Gaddesden

Herts

HP1 3BT

19t" December 2024

Dear Great Gaddesden School,

On behalf of everyone at DENS, thank you, and to all at Great Gaddesden School, for your
generous contribution of 67.2kgs for our Foodbank. Your support means so much to us,
especially during these difficult times when the demand on our Foodbank continues to rise.

The outlook for winter looks bleak, last year Trussel gave out 600,000 food parcels throughout
the cold months and we expect this year to be just as challenging as more people struggle to
afford even the essentials.

You have contributed towards an amazing 5,252kg donated by the community as a collective.
This incredible amount will feed over 750 local people.

The significant amount of donations our Foodbank has received during Harvest time has really
improved our stock levels, meaning we can continue to be there for anyone in our community,
whenever they need us.

Thank you again for supporting DENS.

With best wishes,

el

Charlotte McCarthy

Community Fundraiser
charlotte.mccarthy@dens.org.uk
01442 800268
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